Travis Middle School



P.O. Box 150 Quanah, Texas

Gayle McKinley, Principal Phone: 940-663-2226 Yvonne Finley, Secretary

Fax: 940-663-6361

August Middle School Report

We are happy to welcome two new staff members as well as our veteran teachers for a productive and fun year on the Middle School Campus.

Enrollment will be August 6th and 7th with teachers returning August 13.

The school day for students will be from 7:50-3:30 with teachers' day being from 7:30-3:45. Opening activities will be with parents meeting the teachers on August 23, from 7:00-8:00.

October 30 will be an for students and parents to receive their first report cards of the year.

The Travis Middle School is looking forward to an exciting year of learning activities.